
Hazelwood Announcements for Friday, September 17, 2021

★ PAWSitive Weekly report
★ Stock the Pup Shop
★ We had 73 more students nominated this week for a token to receive a free book from our

SUPER COOL Book vending machine that is in the commons outside of the library!
These students received a ticket for great behaviors that their teachers saw this week,
working hard in the classroom, and for having good character.  The winners were:
Jordan Linton nominated by Ms. Kiesler, Halo Jaisarie nominated by Ms. Fred-Coop,
Lynn Williams nominated by Ms. Kiesler, William Logan nominated by Ms. Crawford,
and Garrett Stokeling nominated by Ms. Dankovich.  Congratulations!

★ Textbook Rental Fee Invoice in the mail/email the last week of September with payment
being due by Oct 29, 2021.

★ Wednesday, September 22 is an Early Release Day. The Bell Schedule was emailed out
to parents yesterday.

★ The next B.R.U.H. (Brothers Reaching Up Higher) meeting will be on 9/22. This is a
new opportunity for our young male students ages 10-19.  This meeting will take place in
the Presentation room from 3:45-6.  Click on the link for more information:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17vTjkki7WcLNgCo4mQ_hq5cBammjaS68/view?usp=sh
aring

★ Hazelwood Theatre Arts is excited to announce that we will be holding a Theatre
Mini-Camp during the first week of Fall Break!  The camp is for grades 4-8  (yes, even
4th graders!). It will be held on the mornings of Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday,
October 4th, 5th, and 6th, from 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. The camp will be run by Mrs.
Katie Haulter, Hazelwood's theatre director, as well as high school theatre students.The
cost of the camp is $25 for Hazelwood students and $40 for all other students, which will
include a t-shirt. To register for the camp, please get a form from the school office or
fill-out the attached form, print it, and send it with your payment to the school office no
later than Thursday, September 30th. You will receive an email confirmation that it
was received. The camp will be limited to 50 campers, so be sure to register early!

★ Tonight’s athletic events:
○ none

https://youtu.be/KxsQXIdQn-U
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JUl4cskG4JQJ0DezG0tPAYkVTn4wOGQB7VuZHiuZGYM/edit?usp=drive_web
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17vTjkki7WcLNgCo4mQ_hq5cBammjaS68/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17vTjkki7WcLNgCo4mQ_hq5cBammjaS68/view?usp=sharing


★ 5th grade cheerleading tryouts will be on Wednesday, September 22nd from 5:00-6:30
and Friday, September 24th from 5:00 - 6:30. You must be present at both tryouts. You
must have a current physical on file with the office in order to try out. Bring your own
water bottle. Tryouts are closed to the public.

★ The following Hazelwood Cross Country team members should be released from class
today at 3:30 to leave from door 1: Kaitlyn VanWinkle, Cheyenne Riley, Allie Searcy,
Jayla Ritter, Tanjela Bonner, Alex Archibald, Kingston Neal, Grady Riley, Caleb Jenkins,
Gage Stephens, Jasper Bray, and Landon Keller.

★ Hazelwood Student Council is hosting a food drive! Donations will be taken in the office
or Miss Miller’s room (room 178) between September 13th - 24th. Suggested items
include (but are not limited to): peanut butter, jelly, canned food, crackers, boxed meals,
canned meats, canned beans, applesauce, dried pasta, rice, canned fish, dried herbs and
spices, canned vegetables, dried beans, granola bars. Student Council will also have a
booth set up at the New Albany-Floyd County Farmer’s market on September 25th from
8 a.m. to 12 p.m. to take donations! All donations benefit Community Corner Food
Pantry.

★ Picture re-take day is September 29th. If you bought pictures, you MUST bring them
when you get retakes. If you missed picture day, you can get your photo taken on retake
day! The order information is included at the bottom of these announcements. NO
ORDER FORMS WILL BE SENT HOME. Parents can pre-order online, or wait until
picture proofs come back and order from those. Re-take Day order code is 59289BA.

★ Our next PTO meeting is Monday, September 20th at 4:00 p.m. in the media center
(school library).

★ Today’s Lunch Menu:
Entrées: Homestyle chicken and waffles, breakfast for lunch, Fiesta nacho or rice bowl
(beef & cheese or chicken and cheese), juicy hamburger, juicy cheeseburger, hot & spicy
chicken sandwich, popcorn chicken, cheese pizza, buffalo chicken wrap, fajita chicken
salad, entrée garden salad, peanut butter and grape jelly uncrustable

Sides: garlic rosemary & herb potatoes, green chili refried beans, steamed corn, side
garden salad, baby carrots, crisp cucumber slices, sweet potato fries, fresh pear

Drinks: 1% strawberry milk, 1% chocolate milk, 1% vanilla milk

★ Monday’s breakfast:



Mini maple pancakes, variety of cereals, fresh apple, 100% juice box, buttered toast,
nonfat milk, 1% strawberry milk, 1% chocolate milk, 1% vanilla milk

After School Tutoring Available

● When:  Tuesdays & Thursdays
● Time:  3:45-5:15
● Where:  Library
● What:  Tutoring for Math and English

Guidance for when your child is sick:

● If your child has a fever, vomiting or diarrhea, please keep him/her home until he/she is
symptom free for 24 hrs.  Please call the Attendance Hotline at 812-542-3301 to report
your child’s absence.

● If your child was a close contact to someone that tested positive for Covid and was not
wearing a mask at the time of the exposure, please call our Nurse, Ms. Fisher, at
812-542-8502 for guidance.

● If your child has Covid symptoms and you are going to get him/her tested for Covid,
please do not send him/her to school and call our Nurse, Ms. Fisher, at 812-542-8502 to
report this.

● If your child has tested positive for Covid, please call Dr. Waters at 812-542-8502 as soon
as you are able to do so to report this.






